
Johanna Ashworth-Jones – Parent Governor   

I have been a Parent Governor at Hilbre High School since December 2018, as I 

want to support Hilbre High School in ensuring that the children who attend there feel 

safe, happy and that they are nurtured to fulfil their best possible potential. To aid me 

in supporting  Hilbre maintain their regulatory standards, aspirational visions and 

protect pupil and staff wellbeing I utilise the broad spectrum of skills and experience 

gained from working in the NHS for 24 years.   As a Senior Analyst my specialist 

skills are quality improvement planning, analytics, project management, quality 

assurance and data presentation.  Ultimately, my main focus always comes back to 

what would I want for my child as a parent and I feel very privileged to be a part of a 

dedicated team within Hilbre High School, committed to every child’s individual 

needs.    

One of the things I admire most about Hilbre High school is the focus on the wider 

curriculum i.e. involvement in after school activities and being an integral part of the 

local community.   

Hilbre is a very inclusive school and I would encourage everyone to take an active 

part in becoming involved in as many or as little ways that they can to support the 

school and benefit its pupils.  


